Rowan Class Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers,

Wow! Term 6 has come around quickly. We hope you have
had a wonderful break and that your children are looking
forward to a term full of enriching learning. We are really
looking forward to sports day, lots of outdoor learning and

celebrations towards the end of the year.

In term 6 we will be learning about:

English — The Last Wolf (suffixes,
alliteration, synonyms, descriptive
and narrative writing.)

Phonics — Review of previously
taught sounds. Alternative
graphemes. We have the phonics
screening check approaching so
please take time to read the words
sent home with your child.

Maths — Geometry, place value to
100 and time.

Geography — Climates.
Science — Weather.

RE — Judaism.

PE — Run, jump and throw.

ICT — Introduction to animation.

Reminders:

PE days are Tuesday and Friday —
please ensure children come in
wearing appropriate PE kits.
Earrings cannot be worn on these
days (unless a child can removes
them themselves) we are also
unable to tape them.

Please could contact books be in
school every day. Please also try to
read with your child at least 3 times
a week.

Remember to check Class Dojo for
updates and pictures of what we
have been up to.




